
Team Metro-3 to participate in Mumbai Marathon

Mumbai, 13 January, 2017:- The Mumbai Metro Rail Corporation (MMRC) with 26- 
member strong team will participate in the Dream Run category of the Mumbai 
Marathon on Sunday, January 15. MMRC Team led by Managing Director, Ms. Ashwini 
Bhide will run 6-km stretch from CST to Metro big cinema.

The Corporation has secured special T-shirts with its slogan ‘’Connecting the 
unconnected’’ on them to participate in the internationally acclaimed event.

''Our participation is a message to Mumbaikars that Colaba-Bandra-SEEPZ Metro-3 
corridor is a Green project. People will get decent information about the city’s first fully 
underground Metro project through placards, handouts etc'', said MD, MMRC, Ms. 
Ashwini Bhide.(ends)


